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NEWS from 

U.S. Senator 
Bob Dole 
(R.-Kans.). New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
TUESOAY~ APRIL 16, 1974 CONTACT: JANET ANDERSON 

EISENHOHER CENTER TO RECEIVE VISITOR'S, CENTER ANO ADrHTION 

WASHINGTON, O.C.--Senators Bob Oole and James Pearson today announcedJ through 

their Washington offices, that the General Services Administration has awarded the contract 

for construction of a Visitor's Center and a museum add1tion at the Eisenhower Library in 

Abilene. Construction is expected to heoin within two weeks of official notification which 

will be made on April 18. Completion is expected within 260 days of after construction has 

begun. 

The $1,057,000 contract was awarded to Johnson Builders, Inc. Salina. 
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